
Grand opening...
Fred McCallum, Jr., AT&T Alabama 

President, thanks you for your 
support of the

AT&T High Speed Internet 
Technical Support Center

and invites you to attend the center’s
Grand Opening event.

September 10, 2008
10:00 a.m.

AT&T City Center
600 19th Street North
Downtown Birmingham

RSVP by September 3, 2008
Barbara Baldwin

bb9443@att.com • 205-714-0888
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